
 

19th February 2021 

NEXT STEP IN TAMWORTH GLOBAL GATEWAY PARK 
UNDERWAY 

 
 
Works on the trunk stormwater drainage infrastructure at the Tamworth Global 
Gateway Park are underway with boots hitting the worksite on the 15th of February. 
 
Member for Tamworth welcomed the key stage in the construction of the $31.935 
million multi-stage business, industrial and enterprise project. 
 
“The Tamworth Global Gateway Park will be huge for the people of the Tamworth 
Region,” Mr Anderson said. 
 
“The project will transform unused land into a bustling business, industrial and 
enterprise district positioned on roads that connect Tamworth to the west. 
 
“The NSW Government has invested $20.24 million in the project which will support 
regional growth and economic development. 
 
“The project will also house the Tamworth Intermodal Freight Facility. When that 
project and its accompanying railway line are completed, Tamworth will have a direct 
rail route to Port Botany.  
 
“This will give producers and commercial operators in the New England Northwest a 
direct transport supply chain to customers around the world. 
 
NSW Deputy Premier John Barrilaro said the project was a part of the NSW National 
Party’s 20 year Economic Vision for Regional NSW. 
 
“We are investing in regional infrastructure, programs and services that support 
industry development, improve productivity and economic growth.” 

This stage of the development also includes works to widen Goddard Lane which 
commenced in November 2020. 

 

MEDIA: Luke Massey | 6766 1422 | 0417 184 087 


